
 

  
       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  
      

    
 

     
 

   
 

 
 

   
 

    
   

  
   

 
  

   
     

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern: 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of an amazing non-profit 
organization, Hope Village. Located in Friendswood Texas, Hope Village provides residential homes and 
support services to those with intellectual and developmental disabilities. 

Hope Village was founded by Bill and Lucille Williams in 1967. It opened its first home in 1970 with the 
mission of assuring that individuals with intellectual and developmental challenges thrive in a loving, 
safe and supportive community in which they live, learn and work with purpose and dignity. 

Today, it operates five residences that are independent and self-sufficient. It provides affordable 
solutions in a safe and caring home, with semi-private and private rooms that include daily living 
activities, medication administration, nutritious meals, and 24-hour supervision. 

At Hope Village, it is truly the staff that make all the difference. Not only are they well trained and 
knowledgeable in their fields, but they are a true pleasure to interact with. They strive to provide a 
nurturing environment that facilitates personal growth, independence, and self-fulfillment, working 
tirelessly to ensure their residents are as happy as possible. 

Hope Village is an important organization that provides vital services and support to those with 
intellectual and developmental challenges. I commend its staff and volunteers for the good work they 
do and support them wholeheartedly as they work to improve the lives of so many individuals. 

Sincerely, 

Tania Cheng 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

618 Northport Lane, Kemah, Texas 77565 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/kloveless 
Main 682-372-5616 Email  tania.cheng@schooleymitchell.com 
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